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NOTICE TO PORT USERS, No 7 of 2018 

 
 

CARDIFF BAY RUN 
 

 

Port Users are advised that on Sunday 25
th

 March 2018  
between 10.00 am and 2.00 pm 

The Cardiff Bay Run will be passing through from the West 
Gate to the Barrage, therefore 

Cargo Road and Locks Road will be closed to all vehicles  
 
 
 
 

If you require any further information  
please contact Alex Hinds,  

Assistant Estate Surveyor, South Wales 
(T: 02920 835054 / M: 07900 950920) 

 


